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Care – Learn – Respect 
 

 

 

Dear families of Our Lady’s , we sincerely hope that 

you had a peacful and happy Christmas time and 

that the year ahead brings many blessings for each 

of our families.   

2025 has been named by the Pope as the Year of 

Hope.  We are invited as a school community to 

take actions throughout the year that will share the 

joys of being people of hope.  

 

We are starting the year with a tree of hope which 

will have the names of each of our children added 

to it. A simple reminder that each one of them is 

special and unique.  

 

 

A quick reminder that after school clubs will not start until next week 

except for Dance Club which is continuing from last term to prepare for a 

performance at The Grand Theatre. 

Join us at church for Mass on Thursday 9th January at 9.30 am to 

celebrate the new term. All are welcome. 

 

 


